	Who is on our School Council?
From Wagtails to Eagles we have; Ellie, Callum W, Emily, Dylan, Elin, Zia, Henry, Lola, Kieran, Lucy, Kit, Bea, Francesca, Ted, Callum R, Macie, Tilly, Harry, Chloe and AJ. 

In the Summer Term, we choose School Council from Wrens and Robins Classes.
	Our Development Plan 
We have a Development Plan, which shows what we will be doing this year.  The Plan is on display in the Arcade and on the website. The three main things are: our charity, (British Kidney Association), improving our pond area and after school teams or clubs. Events ideas include a Bellbird Bake Off.

	Our School Charity for this year
Our school charity is the British Kidney Patients Association. We decided on this one because we have a child in our school who has a sister who has had a kidney transplant. We want to raise money to help the children when they are in hospital to have some nice games and toys. We are going to do things to raise money for this charity, starting with the Film Night. 
	Film Night
We are going to watch Arthur Christmas DVD on Tuesday 29th   November from 3.20 to 5.15pm. 

It will cost £1.50 for a ticket that will include a drink and something to eat.
All the money will go to the British Patients Kidney Association. You come straight from class and ask your Mum or Dad to collect you at 5.15pm from the Hall.

	A Plum Tree
We planted a plum tree that was given to us by the Governors.  This plum tree is special because the plums ripen in September rather than August.  Also, the plum tree is short so all ages can each the plums. We chose to plant the tree in the pond area. Special thanks to Dr. Wreghitt for making it happen. He is                

                 our hero!
	Children’s Questionnaire.

School Council asked each class some questions that Mrs. Corrall provided.  One of the questions was about behaviour and most classes thought behaviour was good. The children also said that they liked the fact that teachers look after the children, help them learn and get good ideas.
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